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BPM Software and Firmware Revision History 
 
 
When upgrading to software version 1.20 or later, the 
firmware version in the MPM must be 2.03 or later. To 
upgrade this firmware, a PROM chip must be replaced within 
the BMP-100. To obtain this chip, contact Albércorp. 
 
 
BPM-100 Software 
 
Version 1.20 
- The data response from the BPM-100 was an invalid Modbus 
format. The semicolon was missing from the header on the 
response from the BPM-100. Third party vendors can now 
communicate via Modbus to the BMP-100. Firmware version 
1.03 or later must be used with this version. 

 
Version 1.10 
- Fixed misc. typo errors. 
- Can now escape the print dialog box without printing. 
Selecting the cancel and X buttons would still cause a 
print in earlier versions. 

 
 
BPM-100 Firmware 
 
Version 2.03 
- When replacing the PROM within the BPM-100, it caused the 
calibration and alarm data to be lost. This no longer will 
happen. 

 
- The data response from the BPM-100 was an invalid Modbus 
format. The semicolon was missing from the header on the 
response from the BPM-100. Third party vendors can now 
communicate via Modbus to the BMP-100. Albércorp software 
version 1.20 or later must be used when using this version 
of firmware. 


